
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Notice No: 1344                                                                                                                                Date:08.08.2025 

                
 
 
 
 

NOTICE 
 

This is to notify that the college will remain closed on 9th 

August (Saturday) on the occasion of Rakhi Bandhan. 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 

                                                                                                                              
                                                                                                Officer-in-Charge 
        Dr. A. P. J. Abdul Kalam Government College 
             New Town, Rajarhat, Kolkata – 700156    

                              


